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MOTIONS ON NOTICE 
1.1 	 The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 13, the 

following Motion has been received from Cllrs M Hoy and Mrs D Hoy:- 

‘Further to the consultation on the Allocations DPD Discussion and 
Consultation Document, which closed on 30 April 2010, the 891 responses 
received from Hullbridge residents, of which 4 were in favour, 20 were 
comments and 867 were objections, and with regard to responses from the 
District as a whole, this Council recognises that over 90% of the respondents 
to the Allocations DPD Discussion and Consultation Document object to that 
document and that the Council agree that they should not be pursuing a policy 
so overwhelmingly rejected by the population in all parts of the District.’ 

Albert Bugeja 

Head of Legal, Estates and Member Services 

Background Papers:-

None 

For further information please contact John Bostock (Member Services Manager) 
on:-

Phone:- 01702 318140 
Email:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk 

If you would like this report in large print, Braille or another 
language please contact 01702 318111. 
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